

مذكرة مراجعة نهاية الفصل	
يناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الثالث ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← مذكرات وبنوك ← الملف	موقع الم
تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 07-03-2025 08:57:06	
ملفات ا كتب للمعلم ا كتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس	المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:
إعداد: مدرسة المنهل الدولية الخاصة]

	شال	ف الث	حسب الم	متماعي ب	ىل الاج	التوام		
			7	cliannel				صفحة المناهج الإماراتية على فيسببوك
الرياضيات	فة الانجليزية	اللغة الانجليزية		اللغة	لامية	التربية الاسا	رام	المواد على تلغر

يد من الملفات بحسب الصف الثالث والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني	المز
مذكرة مراجعة نهائية وفق الهيكل الوزاري	1
أسئلة مراجعة Writing كتابة وفق الهيكل الوزاري	2
حل النموذج التدريبي للاختبار النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري	3
النموذج التدريبي للاختبار النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري	4
أسئلة مراجعة اختبار الكتابة وفق الهيكل الوزاري	5

دائرة التعليم والمعرفة

Department of Education and Knowledge



مدرسة المنهل الدولية الخاصة

Al Manhal International Private School أبوظ*بي* – Abu Dhabi

MARCH 4, 2024

[NAME: -----]

[GRADE THREE ()]

[ENGLISH REVISION]

[TERM 2]

Unit: <mark>5</mark> VOCABULAR	y	L	et's (Count	QN	nd M	leasur	2	
ten عشرة		nty عشر	thirty ثلاثون		forty أربعون		fif سون	^t ty خمن	
sixty ستون		enty سبع		hty ثمانر		ninety تسعون		hunc ئة	dred
finger اصبع		ind นู		rm ذرا		mea: س		centir ىنتيمتر	
meter متر m		nths شھ		يېs ايار		ہما مات		minu ئق	ites دقا
seconds ثواني		- won فاز - ا		- too أيضاً -		eight – ate أكل - ثمانية		- for الى - إلى	
giraffe زرافة	monkey قرد		snake أفعى			alligator تمساح		gre باع	edy ط
prize جائزة		ary مخ	-	longer أطول -	r happy - happier سعید - أکثر سعادة				
					rter - shortest الأكثر قصراً - الأق				
leopard فهد		anzee شمب	elephant فيل		water ox ثور الماء		antelope الظباء		
strong قوي	big کبیر	came جاء	first الأول	must يجب		ew جدي	said قال	very جدا	was کان
Unit:6 VOCABULARY	,)		F	act ai	nd	Fict	rion	3	
ant نملة		cket الجرا						ngs أجن	
antennae قرون استشعار		nt legs الأرجل الا		ack legs لأرجل الخلة			tterfly فراشة		coon شرنا
Caterpillar يرقة		atch فقس		fe cycle دورة الحيا			head رأس		est صد
knee	1	toe		bee		sil	kworm	ho	ney

1 | P a g e

ركبة	اصبع القدم	نحلة	دودة القز	ىل	عبر
silk	beetle خنفساء	worm دودة	mouse فأر	cat قطة	
حرير dog	blow عاصفة	shiver	lift	cho	ise
کلب help	busy	ارتعش run	رفع scare	bi	مطا te
مساعدة can يستطيع	مشغول please رجاءً	رکض thank you شکراً	تخويف of course طبعاً	su	عم re أك
I'm sorry آسف	I can't لا أستطيع	bug حشرة	spider عنکبوت	catch یصطاد	flies ذباب
VOCABULARY	J	Our Gree	n Earth		
sky سماء	blue أزرق	earth أرض	green أخضر	fresh air الهواء النقي	
sign لافتة	rules القواعد	grass حشیش	bin سلة مهملات	litter القمامة	
cycling رکوب الدراجات	fishing صيد السمك	roots جذور	ground أرض		down قط
				factory مصنع	
wood خشب	plant نبات	recycle إعادة التدوير	paper ورق		
wood				بنع fru	
wood خشب part	نبات nest	إعادة التدوير branches	ورق leaves	بىنغ fru كە so	مص iits
wood خشب part جزء water	نبات nest عش dig	إعادة التدوير branches فروع fill	ورق leaves أوراق الشجر hole	بنع fru که sc بة اما	مص iits فوا
wood خشب part جزء water ماء put	نبات nest عش dig حفر mangoes	إعادة التدوير branches فروع fill ملء nice	ورق leaves أوراق الشجر hole حفرة village	بىنغ 50 كە يە بة أما تى toma	مص iits فوا bil ترا nd

Reading Comprehension

* Read the text and answer the questions:

My sister Alia is small, she is ten years old. My cousin Faizel is big, he is twenty years old. They have big eyes. They are happy when they play at the beach.

2. How old is Faizel? A. ten B. thirty C. twenty

3. What is the best title for this text?

A. My Family

B. Playing at the Beach

1. Alia is -----.

C. My Small Cousin

4. How old are you? ------.

* Read the text and answer the questions:

This morning, I went to the shop. I bought some grapes and some orange juice. My brother bought some milk and five carrots.

1. What is the best title for this text?

A. Going Shopping

B. Going to the Park

C. Going to School

2. What did you buy? ------

* Read the text and answer the questions:

Mohammed: What are you doing?

Hassan: I am drawing 30 circles and 40 triangles.

Mohammed: What are you doing Latifa?

Latifa: I am measuring how far I can jump.

1. What is the best title for this text?

- A. Big and Small
- B. Count and Measure
- C. Shapes

2. How many circles and triangles is Hassan drawing?

3. What is Latifa measuring?

* Read the text and answer the questions:

Long time ago in Egypt, people measured with their fingers, hands and arms. But in Rome, people measured in footsteps. Today we use the metric system to measure. We use centimeters and meters. We use centimeters to measure small things. We use meters to measure big things. There are 100 centimetres in a metre.

- 1. How did people measure things in Egypt?
- A. fingers, hands and arms.
- B. fingers and footsteps.
- 2. Nowadays, people measure things with their hands.
- A. True.
- B. False.
- 3. How do we measure things today?
- A. fingers, hands and arms.
- B. metric system.
- 4. We use ----- to measure big things.
- A. centimeters
- B. meters

5. How many centimetre in a metre? -----.

* Read the text and answer the questions:

There was a contest in the forest to choose a new king. To win the contest the animals must throw the spear and count to ten before the spear hit the ground. The elephant, the ox and chimpanzee couldn't do it but the antelope did it. It counted by twos.

1. Who do you think will be the new king?

A. The elephant.

B. The ox.

C. The antelope.

2. Why did the antelope win the contest? ------

* Read the text and answer the questions:

The kids look for bugs. What bugs do they see? They see an ant. They see a ladybug. It has red and black spots. They see a spider. The spider is fat with thin legs. The spider makes a web. A butterfly is out too. It has big wings. The wings go flap. Now they see a yellow and black bug. It has wings. It can buzz. It can sting. What bug is it? It is not an ant or a ladybug. It is not a spider or a butterfly. It is a bee. The kids let this bug pass.

1. The kids look for (food - books - bugs).

2. The kids see (an ant - a ladybug - a spider - a butterfly - a bee - none of them).

3. A ladybug has (red and black spots - red and black stripes).

4. What is the best title for this text? (Animals - Bugs - Spiders).

5. Alia is writing a paragraph about bees. Can this text help her? (Yes - No).

* Read the text and answer the questions:

Fleas and crickets are both tiny creatures, but they have some differences. Fleas are very small insects that like to live on animals, such as dogs and cats. They can jump really far and move quickly on their legs. Fleas don't have wings, but they have special legs that help them jump. Sometimes, if a pet has fleas, they might make them itchy. It's important to keep our pets clean to help keep fleas away! On the other hand, crickets are insects that make chirping sounds. They have long antennae and wings that help them jump and fly. Crickets like to live in grassy areas and can be found outside. They are often seen at night because they are nocturnal, which means they are most active when it's dark. Crickets don't usually bother people or pets like fleas do.

1. What are fleas and crickets?

A. big animals.

- B. tiny creatures.
- C. flying insects.
- 2. Where do fleas like to live?
- A. in trees.
- B. on animals.
- C. in the water.
- 3. When are crickets most active?
- A. during the day.
- B. in the morning.
- C. at night.
- 4. Where do crickets like to live? ------.
- 5. How do fleas move? ------.

* Read the text and answer the guestions:

Bees are amazing insects! They are small and fuzzy with black and yellow stripes. Bees live together in big groups called colonies. They live in hives. Inside the hive, there are three types of bees: the queen, the worker bees, and the drones. The queen bee is the most important bee in the hive. She lays eggs. Worker bees are the busiest bees. They collect nectar and pollen from flowers to make honey and feed the colony. Bees are excellent flyers. They have four wings that help them move quickly from flower to flower.

1. What colour are bees? (green and blue - black and yellow - red and purple).

- 2. Where do bees live together? (in nests in hives in trees).
- 3. Who is the most important bee in the hive? (worker bee drone queen bee).
- 4. What do worker bees collect from flowers? (water nectar and pollen leaves).
- 5. How many wings do bees have? (two wings four wings six wings).
- 6. How can bees be good for you? -----.

* Read the text and answer the questions:

Text 1:

All over the world, people are cutting down trees. People cut down trees to make room for new buildings. They cut down trees to get more wood and make more paper.

Text 2:

When trees are cut down, animals lose their homes. There are fewer trees to clean the air and hold the soil in place.

Text 3:

Children all over the world can help to save trees. In some schools, children plant trees. In many schools, children recycle paper. A factory uses the old paper to make new paper. So fewer trees are cut down.

1. Which text is about cutting trees? (Text 1 - Text 2 - Text 3).

2. Aisha wants to know how she can save trees. Can she use text 1? (Yes - No).

3. Adel wants to know what happens when people cut trees. Can he use Text 1? (Yes - No).

4. How can we save trees? (by planting - by recycling - both).

5. The best title for Text 3 is (Recycling trees - Cutting down trees - Saving trees).

* Read the text and answer the questions:

<u>1.</u> I'm Ahmed and Ms. Amina is my teacher. She is tall and her head is small. Her eyes are brown. Her hair is long. Her hands are big and soft.

<u>2.</u> Ms. Amina wears a black dress every day. When she walks, I cannot hear her feet. When she is happy, she claps her hands.

1. Paragraph <u>2</u> is about:

A. How Amina looks?

- B. How Amina feels?
- C. Who Amina is?
- 2. Who is your teacher?

Vocabulary

* Read the text. Draw a line to the correct picture:

1. There are eleved the zoo. My favour the bird.		2. I like to play at the beach.		3. My broth	er is tall.	
	¢ و)		(200	

1. The cricket has 6 legs. It has two antennae.	2. The butterfly has large wings.	3. Bees are helpful insects. They make honey.

1. The blue whale is the biggest animal on Earth.	2. Ali is measuring his length.	3. The giraffe is the tallest animal.
		(a+b)2=

1. No cycling.	2. Don't drop	litter! 3. No su	wimming.	4. Don't pick flowers!
		600		
	2	اهج	10	

<u>* Choose the correct word for each sentence:</u>

water	bird	year	factory	twenty	whale	minute
spider	silkworm	earth	happy	meter	antennae	wings
bee	short	village	week	tallest	cat	people
snake	forest	legs	leaves	ants	day	plant
recycle	ten	antelope	ox	hour	twenty-four	alligator
paper	thirty	soil	grass	tall	cricket	honey

- 1. There are 12 months in a -----.
- 2. There are seven days in a -----.
- 3. There are ----- hours in a day.
- 4. There are 60 minutes in an -----.
- 5. There are 60 seconds in a -----.

6. I have ----- fingers in my two hands.

- 7. Me and my friend have ----- toes in our legs.
- 8. An ----- lives in a river.
- 9. Something that you write on it ------
- 10. An ----- has two horns.
- 11. An ------ is an animal that looks like a deer and lives in Africa.
- 12. ----- are the green parts of a plant that grow on branches or stems.
- 13. ----- are long, thin feelers on the heads of insects.
- 14. We should always be kind to -----.
- 15. The ----- makes silk threads.
- 16. The butterfly has two -----.
- 17. The ----- is the biggest animal in the world.
- 18. I use the ----- to measure my room.
- 19. The ------ is a place that has lots of trees and animals.
- 20. Mohammed is the ----- one in the class.
- 21. My friend has a big smile. He is ------.

9 | Page

- 22. It is big and -----.
- 23. The ----- is a quiet place to live in where you can see farms.
- 24. A ----- is an animal that has four legs and a tail.
- 25. A ----- has eight legs.
- 26. A bee is an insect that makes -----.
- 27. A ----- uses the old paper to make a new paper.
- 28. ----- are part of your body that helps you walk and run.
- 29. It is small and -----.
- 30. The ------ is an animal that has a long body and no legs.
- 31. I can find the ----- in the sea and rivers.
- 32. The ------ grows from the ground, it has green leaves and needs water.
- 33. A ----- is an insect that is yellow and black.
- 34. Trees can clean the air and hold the ------ in place.
- 35. Some people like to ----- paper.

Grammar

* Choose the correct answer:

- 1. I (see saw) my friend yesterday.
- 2. I (draw drew) a nice photo last Friday.
- 3. He (eats ate) meat last night.
- 4. It (drank drinks) water before two days.
- 5. The blue whale is (bigger biger) than the elephant.
- 6. Ahmad is (happyer happier) than Omar.
- 7. The boy eats (a some) rice.
- 8. They drink (some a) milk.
- 9. We have (too two) hands.

10. They (won - one) a prize.

11. My pencil is the (shorter - shortest) one.

12. What a (big - tall) elephant!

13. What a (nice - long) snake!

14. The spider has (eight - ate) legs.

15. That is my uncle's (sun - son).

16. Yesterday, I (ate - eight) a pizza.

17. I like to eat (pair - pear).

18. I can (see - sea) with my eyes.

19. Cheetah is (fast - faster) than me.

20. Gorilla is (bigger - biggest) than the mouse.

21. Maryam is (happyer - happier) than Mona.

22. Elephant is (heavy - heavier) than the frog.

23. My hair is the (longest - longer) hair.

24. What (is - are) this?

25. What (is - are) these?

26. What (is - are) that?

27. What (is - are) those?

28. What are (this - these)?

29. (This - These) are my hands.

30. (This - These) is my nose.

31. (This - That) is the sky.

32. (These - Those) are planes.

33. Look at (this - these) apple.

34. What (do - does) you like to eat?

35. (Do - Does) Ahmad like pizza? Yes, he (do - does).

- 36. Where (do does) Sara go on Friday?
- 37. (Do Does) you know how to ride a bike?
- 38. Do you like eating vegetables? Yes, I (do does).
- 39. Where (do does) ants live?
- 40. What (do does) an ant look like?
- 41. What (do does) spiders eat?
- 42. (How many How much) cars are there?
- 43. (How many How much) money do you have?
- 44. (How many How much) boys are there?
- 45. (How many How much) apples are there? There (is are) four apples.
- 46. (How many How much) houses are there? There (is are) one house.
- 47. (When What) is English class today?
- 48. (Why Where) do you like reading books?
- 49. I have (some a) sweets.
- 50. I can see (many much) dogs.
- 51. There (are is) a lot of leaves.
- 52. On Saturday, I (was is) at the park.
- 53. Last week, I (go went) to the pool.
- 54. (Open Go) your book to page ten.
- 55. (Say Be quiet!)
- 56. (Those This) are my friends.
- 57. (These That) is mine, I will take it home.
- 58. There are (three one) bags.
- 59. There is (two one) computer.
- 60. I go to bed at (ten tne) o'clock.
- 61. I go to school on (Sunday Monday).

- 62. I (like don't like) to ride on boats.
- 63. I (don't like like) to go to the beach.
- 64. (What Why) is your favorite animal?
- 65. (Why What) are you crying?
- 66. (When What) do you get up? I get up at 7 O'clock.
- 67. I had (a lot of many) rice in my lunch today.
- 68. She wants (some two) cheese.
- 69. I would like (some one) sugar.
- 70. There is too (many much) bread on the table.
- 71. Yesterday the weather (is was) sunny.
- 72. I (play played) basketball last week.
- 73. Ahmed (was were) at school in the morning.
- 74. I (walked walk) to the park last night.
- 75. (GO Sit) to your class please.
- 76. (Smell Listen) to your teacher.
- 77. (Read Cut) the story.
- 78. (These This) are my books.
- 79. (These This) is my friend.
- 80. (That Those) is my bag.
- 81. (These That) are my balls.
- 82. (How much How many) birds are on the tree? There are eight birds on the tree.
- 83. How (do does) ants communicate? They use their antennae to communicate.
- 84. What (do does) a bee eat? It eats nectar and pollen.
- 85. Yesterday the cat (chased chase) the mouse.
- 86. An ant (is are) an insect.

<u>* Read the text and choose the correct word to complete the sentences:</u>

MAZE 1: My snake (has - have - can) a long body. It is green (because - and - or) yellow. My cat (is - am - a) black and has small ears. My sister, Maitha, doesn't (likes - liked - like) my snake. I tell my sister to (be - put - can) careful.

MAZE 2: Yesterday I (go - goes - went) to the zoo. The zoo was (next to - between - on) the fun city. When I saw the elephant, I said "What a (big animal - animal big - small animal)! I saw the giraffe which is the (tall - taller - tallest) animal in the zoo. I drank (some - six - any) juice because the weather was hot.

MAZE 3: Children all over the world (grow - help - stand) to save the earth. In many schools, children (recycle - throw - cut) paper. They (do - don't - must) throw litter on the ground. They throw their litter in the (grass - bin - tree). They (plant - cut - make) new trees to save the earth.

MAZE 4: Yesterday I (go - goes - went) to the supermarket. I (bought - buy - buys) some fruits and vegetables. I (drink - drinks - drank) water. There were (some - much - one) apples. I (eat -ate - eats) an apple. I (laugh - laughed - laughs) when I saw the clown. The seller (put - cut - have) my things in a plastic bag, but I preferred to take (paper - plastic - wood) bag. After I use the paper bag, I will (throw - recycle - make) it.

MAZE 5: The giraffe is tall. It eats leaves from the (mountain - tree). It has a long (hands - neck) (because - but) it needs to reach the tree. It lives (in - over) the forest.

MAZE 6: Last month, I learned to recycle. The sign said (do - put) your waste in the (bin - ground). I always follow the (grass - rules).

<u>MAZE 7:</u> This building is very tall. It is (three - ninety) m. It touches the (sky - house). You will take about 30 (days - minutes) to reach the roof.

MAZE 8: There are a lot of colourful fruits. (Bananas - Apples) are yellow. They taste very (salty - sweet). There are also purple (figs - tomatoes). They are small and useful.

14 | Page

MAZE 9: Spiders are not (insects - animals). They have eight (legs - fingers). They live on the (web - sea). They make them from (silk - bee).

<u>MAZE 10:</u> You must (save - play) the earth. You need to (recycle - cut) papers. You can (plant - hole) a tree. You must turn off (lights - TV) after leaving the room.

<u>MAZE 11:</u> My name is Khaled. I (am - is - are) seven years old. I have (too - two - to) sisters and one brother. My sister, Hamda is five and Aisha is three, so Hamda is (old - older - oldest) than Aisha. my brother called Ali, (he - she - they) is twelve years old. Ali is the (olde - older - oldest) one.

<u>MAZE 12:</u> Yesterday, I went to the shop and (bought - buy) some cakes. Also, I bought some (grape - grapes) from the shop. My brother drank some (juice - pear). There was (some - an) egg on the basket. There were some (apple - apples) on the table.

<u>MAZE 13:</u> My name is Maha. I bought a book about insects. It is an amazing book! It answers many questions like. Where (do - does) ants live? and a great question about crickets. How (do - does) a cricket hear? On Monday I took the book to school, and I showed it to my friend Nora. She (tell - told) me," I hate insects!". Last week a mosquito (bit - bite) my arm". I promised my friend to buy a new book about (How - Where) to kill mosquitos?

MAZE 14: My snake (have - has) a long body. It is green (or - and) yellow. My cat (is - are) black and has small ears. My sister, Maitha doesn't (likes - like) my snake. I tell my sister to (put - be) careful.

<u>MAZE 15:</u> A spider is (an insect - not an insect). It has (six - eight) legs. Spiders (have - don`t have) an antennae. (All - Some) spiders live under the ground. A spider makes a web from (wool - silk) in its body. The silk is very (light - heavy) and very strong. Spiders eat insects.

<u>* Put the words in the correct order:</u>

1. live - the - Ants - ground - under.
2. eight - have - legs - Spiders.
3. many - do - antennae - How - have - ants?
4. ant -The - an - is - insect.
5. make? - What - silkworms - do
6. help - people? - bee - Does - a
7. legs - does - How many - a spider - have?
8. a butterfly - How - taste? - does
9. does - bug - eat? - What - a
10. spiders - The - insects - are - not
alio
16 Page

Writing

* Match the questions to the correct answers:

1. How do you	get to school?	2. Where do y	vou live?	3. Do you like	cats?
A. Yes, they make me happy.	B. In a big village.	C. My favourite color is blue.	D. I go by bus.	E. I like swimming and skipping.	F. I like reading.

1. How far you	ı can jump?	2. What time	is it?	3. Who is the class?	tallest in the
A. It's two o'clock.	B. Aisha is the tallest in the class.	C. I can jump for sixty c.m.	D. The antelope won the contest.	E. I ate three eggs and some bread.	F. It is my book.

1. How many d in a week?	ays are there	2. How many b sisters do you		3. Who won th	ne race?
A. I have one brother and two sisters.	B. I played with my sister.		D. There are 24 hours in a day.		F. I can see an elephant.

* Answer the questions:

1. How many days are there in a week?

2. Do you like pizza?

-----.

3. How many months are there is a year?

4. What time is it? (6 o'clock)

5. How many prizes did you win? (one - won)	
6. What a tall giraffe! "Write your sentence about the scar	y alligator."
7. How long is your pencil? (10 cm)	
8. When did you eat your breakfast?	
9. What did you eat in the morning? (some)	
10. What did you drink in the evening? (some)	
11. What is your favourite insect?	
12. Where do you live?	
13. What is your job?	2024
14. What is your name?	
15. How many minutes in an hour?	
16. How do you feel?	
17. What is the name of your school?	-

				-
	bee	butterfly	worm	lady
	six	two	honey	ante
	wings	underground	home	pa
 What is your favourite bug? How many legs do insects have? 				
L. Now multy legs do insects have:)	
3. What do bees make?			2	
4. Describe the butterfly in a sentence.			GP	
5. Where can you see insects?		2	024	
6. Do all insects have wings?			2	
7. How do you feel when you see an inse			9	
8. Name an insect whose name begins wi	th the lett		V	·····.



	morning	evening	family	friends
	swimming	running	fishing	fly a kite
	feeding	slide	drop litters	swing
1. When do you like to go to the park?				
2. Who do you go to the park with?				
3. What do you like to do in the park?				

4. What mustn't you do in the park?

N 11

5. Write one rule you can see in the park

-			
big	onion	furniture	paper
mango	pepper	bean	water
flower	small 🗸	green	tall

- 1. What size are the plants in your home?
- 2. How do you help plants grow?

- 3. What plants do you like to grow?
- _____
- 4. What is your favorite fruit?
- ----------
- 5. What can you make from plants?

	big wings			feet	tree	
	antennae	two	W W	fly	six	
1. What	is the name	of this bug?				
2. How d	oes it eat?					
3. Where	e does your	bug live?				
4. What	does your b	ug look like?				
		web	\n//	fish	tree	
	eyes	Web				
2. What	flies is the name does it eat?	of this bug?				
2. What 3. Where	flies is the name does it eat? e does your	eight of this bug?				
2. What 3. Where	flies is the name does it eat? e does your	eight of this bug? o bug live?				
2. What 3. Where	flies is the name does it eat? e does your does your b	eight of this bug? bug live? ug look li <mark>ke?</mark>				
2. What 3. Where 4. What	flies is the name does it eat? e does your does your b eyes wings	eight of this bug? bug live? ug look like? antennae underground		cricket	spots	
2. What 3. Where 4. What	flies is the name does it eat? e does your does your b eyes wings	eight of this bug? bug live? ug look like? antennae		cricket	spots	
 What Where What What What 	flies is the name does it eat? e does your does your b eyes wings	eight of this bug? bug live? ug look like? antennae underground of this bug?		cricket	spots	
 What Where What What What How d 	flies is the name does it eat? e does your does your b eyes wings is the name loes it hear?	eight of this bug? bug live? ug look like? underground of this bug?		cricket	spots	
 What Where What What What How d 	flies is the name does it eat? e does your does your b <u>eyes</u> wings is the name	eight of this bug? bug live? ug look like? underground of this bug?		cricket	spots	

Look at the image. Answer the questions by writing

complete sentences. Use the words in the box to help you.

	honey	legs	S	bee	tree	
	antennae	black and yellow	F	wings	six	
Wh	at is the nan	ne of this bug?				
Hov	v does it hea	ır?				
Wh	ere does you	r bug live?				
Wh	at does your	bug look like?				
	underground	legs		ant	tree	
	antennae	seeds and leaves	JAN	small	six	
Wh Wh	at does it ec ere does you	ne of this bug? nt? nr bug live?			004	
Wh Wh	at does it ec ere does you	ut?			004	
Wh Wh	at does it ec ere does you	nt? nr bug live? bug look like?			004	
Wh Wh	at does it ea ere does you at does your	nt? nr bug live? bug look like?		2	024	

Look at the image. Answer the questions by writing complete sentences.

* Why are trees important?

